Cottonwood Creek Flood Mitigation Study Open House
The City of Deer Lodge and Stahly Engineering and Associates are conducting an open house meeting on August 16, 2021 at 5:00 PM to present and receive comments on a proposed Cottonwood Creek Flood Mitigation Study. The Study, created by Stahly Engineering and Associates, presents engineering data on the flooding potential of Cottonwood Creek and discusses potential solutions to mitigate future flooding. The Mitigation Study serves as the deliverable for a FEMA Advance Assistance Grant awarded to the City of Deer Lodge. Community participation is an important part of this process, and any residents of the City are encouraged to attend and provide comment. The open house will be held in the Powell County Community Center at 416 Cottonwood Avenue. Opinions, comments, and concerns may also be submitted in writing to Jordan Green, the City Administrative Officer, at City Hall, 300 Main Street. If you have any questions, please contact the City Administrative Officer prior to the open house. 
